
You're Invited to Our Summer Reading 

Initiative! 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We are excited to announce our annual Summer Reading Initiative aimed at encouraging 

students to explore new books and expand their literary horizons. We would like to invite you 

and your family to participate in this enriching experience. 

Details of the initiative: 

• Duration: June 1 - August 31 

• Location: [Library/School Name] 

• Registration Fee: Free 

Join us for special events, reading challenges, and exciting prizes throughout the summer! We 

believe this initiative will foster a love for reading and bring our community together. 

Please RSVP by [RSVP Date] to confirm your participation. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


